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Loudoun Workforce Resource Center Relocating, Temporarily Pausing In-

Person Services 
 

The Loudoun Workforce Resource Center will be relocating to the AutoZone Shopping 

Center, 705 E Market Street, Suite E, in Leesburg next month. The last day for in-person services at 

the current location in the Shenandoah Office Building will be Monday, November 8, 2021. In-

person services will resume at the new location on Monday, November 29, 2021. Online services 

continue to be available throughout the relocation. 

 

Assistance During the Relocation  

 

Online: Online services continue to be available at any time and include: 

• Weekly job postings. 

• Online workshops. 

• LinkedIn Learning. 

• Online job and career resources. 

• Workforce Innovation & Opportunity Act (WIOA) program eligibility screenings. 

 

Email & Phone: For additional questions and support during the relocation, email or call 

the Loudoun Workforce Resource Center; messages will be returned with one business day: 

• For job search assistance, email wrc@loudoun.gov.  

• For employer services, email wrcjobs@loudoun.gov.  

• All other inquiries, call 703-777-0150 / Virginia Relay 711. 

 

Stay Connected 

   

• Subscribe to the Workforce Resource Center newsletter. The Loudoun Job 

Connection is the monthly newsletter of the Loudoun Workforce Resource Center 

providing employment news and resources for job seekers in Loudoun County. 

• Sign up for “Notify Me” to receive alerts about upcoming events and workshops. 

The calendar alerts let subscribers know when new Loudoun Workforce Resource 

Center events and workshops have been scheduled and registration is open.  

 

The Loudoun Workforce Resource Center provides no-cost resources and equipment to job 

seekers and businesses to help them achieve their employment goals. More information about the 

center can be found at loudoun.gov/wrc.  
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